Evan Maxim

From: Vincent Perrone <vjperrone@perroneconsulting.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2016 5:55 PM

To: Travis Saunders

Subject: 5637 E Mercer Way Geotechnical Review
Attachments: GeoGroup NW_042716 response letter.PDF

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Travis,

| received the attached April 27, 2016 letter from GeoNorthwest. It adequately addresses my remaining issues related
to the geotechnical design issues. | have no other outstanding geotechnical issues. It appears from the attached letter
to Perrone Consulting, Inc., that GeoNorthwest will be sending you a separate letter. Please let me know if you receive a
separate letter.

Regards,

Vinnie

Vincent J. Perrone, Ph.D., P.E.
PERRONE CONSULTING, INC., P.S.
11220 Fieldstone Lane N.E.

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Telephone (206) 778-8074, Fax (206) 780-5669
Email: viperrone@perroneconsulting.com
Website: http://perroneconsulting.com

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This e-mail shall not be deemed binding unless
confirmed in writing. If you have received it by mistake, please let us know by e-mail reply and delete it from your system; you may not copy this message or
disclose its contents to anyone. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.



